
Dear IRaP Participants, 

We are pleased to inform you that the deadline for submission of the manuscripts 

for special issue of Radiation Physics and Chemistry is extended to October 31, 

2018. Please note that it is the final deadline and no further eхtension will be 

possible. We hope you will be able to submit your manuscripts in time.  


